
How to
        Submit Comments

Address Comments to:

OC Waste & Recycling
Attn: Aimee Halligan

601 North Ross Street, 5th Floor
Santa Ana, CA 92701

Or via e-mail to: aimee.halligan@ocwr.ocgov.com

Please reference “Increase in Maximum Daily Operations at 
Prima Deshecha Landfill Project”

Comments must be submitted by October 27, 2023, at 5:00 P.M.
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